

Sept. 8, 2022

The Board met Sept. 8, 2022 at 9:00 A.M. in the Community Service Building, 190 Beech St. Suite 204 in the Electoral Board Conference Room. Present were Mike Edwards Registrar, Tammy Presley Asst. Registrar, Walter Rose Chairman, Pat Kilgore Vice Chairman and Joe Quillen Secretary.

The meeting was called to order. There were no minutes to be read.

The Board reviewed to Election Officials for the November Election. Mike stated that Early Voting will begin September 23 and the redistricting process appears to be complete and ELECT will start sending out new voter cards.

Atlantic Election Services will be at the office September 13, 2022 at 8 A.M. to program CAP voting machine.

Poll Pad training will be Sept. 8 at 1:30 P.M.

Also discussed was changes to the Code and processes that will be new for the November 8, 2022 General Election:

16 year old pre registration CAP reporting by district Same - Day Registration

Next meeting was scheduled for Sept. 29 at 9:00

Pat made a motion to adjourn and was seconded by Walter at 11:00

Walter Rose, Chairman

oc Quillen, Secretary